
CIRCULAR FROM THE SCHOOL 

FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2022 - 23 
 
 

       Circular 20, 2022                                                          
 

Dear Parents,                                November 09, 2022 
 

• Formative Assessment (FA-III) begins on November 23, 2022. The time-table                  
and the portion will be given to the students on Friday 11, 2022.  

• Homework is being sent to “parent connect” as per the schedule. Parents are strictly 
advised to monitor the daily homework and ensure that the children complete            
their homework. Some children do not do their homework or complete their class notes.  

• School will be dispersed for Pre-Primary up to Class X at 12⸱30 pm on Monday, 
November 14, 2022 – CHILDREN’S DAY. Children can come in colour dress.  

• An orientation program (motivational session) is scheduled for Class X in                           
St. Francis PU College on November 15, 2022.   

• November 19, 2022 is the Founder’s Day of the Franciscan Missionary Brothers.           
The school will remain closed on the day.  

• ANTHE-Aakash National Talent Hunt Exam was conducted in the school for               
classes VII to X on November 09, 2022.   

• Students of Classes V to X will be going for Field Trip (Educational Trip) to Jawaharlal 
Nehru Planetarium, Science Park and Museum, Bangalore as per the schedule below. 

1. Batch – 01 - Classes IX and X on December 02, 2022 
2. Batch – 02 - Classes VII and VIII on December 06, 2022 
3. Batch – 03 - Classes V and VI on December 07, 2022 

• A Field Trip will be arranged for Classes I to IV to Lalbagh Botanical Garden, Bangalore.  
• Different events for the Sports Day will be scheduled for Classes I to X from         

November 28 to December 01, 2022. The first and second rounds will be conducted        
on the dates and the finals of all events will be on the Sports Day which will be scheduled 
in the second week of December.   

• A total of 26 scouts and 14 guides students will be attending an International Cultural 
Jamboree from December 20 to 27, 2022 in Mangalore. 

• A good number of students participated in various events organized outside the school 
this year.  The details/results are available in the school website. 

• One day class picnic MAY BE arranged for all classes depending upon the                 
weather conditions and finding of suitable and safe place.  

• Christmas holiday begins from December 24, 2022 and reopens on January 02, 2023. 
Friday, December 23, will be a full working day. 

• The school website is under re-construction and updation. The inconvenience caused     
is regretted.  

• Parents who have not cleared the dues of last year school fees are remaining quite          
in spite of several reminders. The school has recorded all such reminders to the 
defaulters of school fees of last year. 

 

              
          Brother Sanil Tharayil 
          Principal 
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